
‘LIVING THE SPLENDOUR OF TRUTH’ International pro-life, pro-family  

conference: This amazing weekend conference will help you, your family 

and our entire culture rediscover the newness of the faith and its power to 

enlighten and transform our communities. This is also once in a lifetime op-

portunity to meet the daughter of St Gianna Beretta Molla – the daughter 

she gave her life for. Experience beautiful liturgies, pray and learn how we 

can live of Christ and allow Him to encounter our culture– a culture that is in 

desperate need of His Love and Mercy. 5-7 October. Epsom Girl’s Grammar 

School. Early bird rates apply only for a short time. Register now at 

www.fli.org.nz/prolifeconference2018 or phone 09 629 4361.  

 

LIFEFEST 2018: Attention young people and youth groups! A one day hands-

on event providing young people, 13 to 19 years, with important tools to 

build a new culture of life into the future! Amazing overseas speakers. For-

mation-Food-Prayer-Prizes. An October holiday day well worth the $20! 

Sponsorships available. Thursday 4 OCTOBER: 9 am to 9 pm . Epsom Girls' 

Grammar School, Auckland. ALSO: cheap accommodation available for 

those travelling a distance for the nights of the 3rd and 4th Oct. For more 

info or to book the accommodation email: clare.fli@xtra.co.nz 

 

ENGAGED COUPLES—LOVERS FOR LIFE PRE MARRIAGE COURSES:  Weekend 

Courses:   Hamilton:  22-23 Sept & 15-16 Dec. Seven week courses 1 evening 

per week:  Hamilton stats mid Aug & Tauranga starts mid Aug. Contact Joe 

Hogan for registration form at joeh@cdh.org.nz or 027 742 4466    

 

 

HEADHUNTING all males over 18 years:  A boys weekend opportunity at 

Kings College. On the 28-30 Sept. You all get your own bedroom, meals and 

a shared bathroom.  Your weekend is with other men from this parish and 

other parishes in NZ. Christian men are mature. They constantly strive for  

excellence. They are excited about living purposefully. They remain  

composed when others crumble. Age does not limit them. They are not 

afraid to be a community or to network with other men who profess to  

being Christian. They refuse to judge another person as being weak, or 

weird, or insignificant, because they are not afraid of allowing others or 

themselves, room for growth. This life coaching weekend has been put  

together by the Joshua Men’s group.  There is financial support for those 

who need it. Register online: Joshua.org.nz 

Are you prepared to spend a weekend aside for life planning and allowing 

the time and space to discern the good and the wonderful plans that God 

has for your life? 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
21st Sunday in Ordinary Time - 26 August 2018 

 

 

 

SEATS AT BACK OF STM CHURCH:  The individual chairs are available for any-

one to sit in—however, if a person is unable to come up to the front of the 

church to receive Holy Communion, please make these seats available to 

them as a priority. 

 

 

CHILDREN’S  LITURGY LEADERS:  A meeting for Children's Liturgy leaders will be 

held after 9.30am Mass on Sunday 9 September. 

 

 

CHILDREN’S LITURGY:  Children’s Liturgy is about to have a re-structure done 

in age groups, this will comprise of three groups of children as follows: Under 

3’s, Ages 4-6 year olds, Ages 7 & 8’s.  Children that have already made their 

First Holy Communion are asked to stay in the Mass.  We would also love to 

have some more volunteers to go onto a roster basis for leading these  

children at the Sunday’s Children’s Liturgies.  If you would like to join this very 

worthwhile ‘ministry’ then please contact Heidi 5754807 Ext 7 or see me after 

Mass for further information. 

 

 

PERSON REQUIRED TO FACILITATE BAPTISM PREPARATION COURSE: 

Are you a good communicator, a listener and can work with computers for 

presentation work?  Are you confident in expressing your faith?   

Would you like to facilitate the Baptism preparation course as the doorway 

of faith is opened to children? 

We invite you to help us to lead, or form a team to work with parents seeking 

baptism for their children.  It will involve one or two evenings every second 

month, approximately 2 hours commitment.  If you are interested, please  

either email Fr Stuart pp@allsaintsbythesea.nz or discuss with him to answer 

any questions or find out more about what is involved. 

 

COLUMAN CALENDARS 2019 have arrived and are available from the parish 

office.  $12.00 each.   

 

NZ CATHOLIC on sale.  $4.00 

Papamoa Coast 

http://www.fli.org.nz/prolifeconference2018
mailto:clare.fli@xtra.co.nz
mailto:joeh@cdh.org.nz
http://joshua.org.nz/
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ALL SAINTS BY THE SEA PARISH CATHOLIC COAST & COUNTRYSIDE MAGAZINE – 

SEPTEMBER 2018 ISSUE:   Would parishioners kindly note that contributions 

of  parish group or committee reports, photos and articles of interest for the 

Parish magazine, September issue, are now being gratefully accepted.  

Contributions should be emailed to the editor at p.archer@xtra.co.nz . Final 

date for acceptance of items will be Wed 5 September,   Peter Archer, Editor. 

 

DONATIONS TO THE PARISH:  If you wish to make a donation, there is a Eftpos 

machine in the STM Church foyer.  Donations of $5, $10 or $15.  If you wish to 

use envelopes or bank automatic direct debit, please contact the office to 

arrange.  Please note:  That if donating using the Eftpos machine, there is a 

donation stamp for your receipt.  However, the donation receipts need to be 

signed by the Parish Secretary in order to be validated.  Thank you. 

 

THE PASTORAL SERVICES TEAM  is excited to announce a new video series 'The 

Mass' hosted by Bishop Steve Lowe!  Season One kicks off with a three part  

intro 5-7 September, followed by weekly episodes every Friday at 7pm.   

Checkout the trailer and watch the series on the various platforms below… 

 On Facebook - https://www.facebook.com/CatholicDioceseofHamilton/ 

 On Instagram https://www.instagram.com/catholicdiocesenz/ 

 On Youtube https://www.youtube.com/channel/

UCqqfwCqh8NbWENaNQHQGQbA   or  on our website  videos.cdh.nz 
 

NEW EVENT FOR SECONDARY STUDENTS:  We are excited to announce that the 

Pastoral Team here at the Diocese is launching our new event for secondary 

students, Ascend. The past few years the Youth Office has been running two 

events for young people: Sports Night and Youth Fest. This year we have cho-

sen to combine both events. Ascend will take place on September 29 at the 

Taupo Events Centre beginning at 1:00pm and will finish at 8:00pm. We will 

have a variety of challenges and competitions throughout the day and after 

dinner we will be hosting a keynote speaker and an evening of worship and 

Eucharistic Adoration.  Registrations are available online at www.cdhyouth.org 

 

BISHOP STEVE LOWE and the Pastoral Services Team invite all families to the 

Family Weekend.  Featuring international speakers Chris and Linda Padgett 

from Catholicfam https://www.catholicfam.org/ 

Formational talks on parenting and married life, as well as fun activities and 

formational sessions that are age appropriate for kids.  Meals included and 

accommodation available (limited). 

MARRIED COUPLES: Revitalise and enrich your intimacy, love 

and romance in your marriage.   

Attend the Marriage Encounter Weekend 5-7 October at Mt 

Richmond Hotel Mt Wellington BOOK NOW! - Ph 0800-362686 

or Christine & David Sloan 372-3581 or  

Email: david.christinesloan@gmail.com 

 

LIGHTHOUSE YOUTH GROUP:  Every Sunday after the 5pm 

Mass this term till the 16 Sept.  Sat 29 Sept Ascend.  For more 

info and to register please contact Amy 

a.r.rutten@gmail.com  

 

TAHU YOUTH GROUP:  Calling all Year 7-9s, Tahu Youth Group 

is held every 1st and 3rd Friday of the month from 6.30-8pm. 

If you would like any more info 

stmmountyouthgroup@gmail.com 

 

CATHOLIC FAMILY SUPPORT SERVICES is now recruiting for a  

Manager who is passionate about achieving outcomes for 

our clients through positive leadership and strategic thinking.  

More details are available online through the employment 

website Seek under the heading Catholic Family Support 

Services Manager. All applications are to be made online 

through Seek : https://www.seek.co.nz/job/36937113?

type=standout.  Please share with your friends or colleagues 

and anyone who may be interested in applying for this very 

important role.  The deadline for applications is 24 August. 

 

READINGS FOR 22nd Sunday in Ordinary Time, 2 September 

(Year B): 1. Deuteronomy 4:1-2,6-8 2.  James 1:17-18,21-22,27 

GOSPEL:  Mark 7:1-8,14-15.21-23 

 

 

MASS INTENTIONS:  If you wish to have a Mass offered please 

complete the pink card in the church foyer and hand into 

office, or alternatively phone the office to  arrange.  Mass 

offering envelopes are also available if you wish to make a 

donation  - also hand into parish office. 

SUNDAY  
MASS TIMES 

 
Mt Maunganui 
9.30am & 5pm  

 
Te Puke 

Saturday Vigil  5pm 
 
 

WEEKDAY  
MASS TIMES 

 
Monday 
9am Mt 

 
Tuesday 
9am Mt  

 
Wednesday 

9am Mt 
 

Thursday 
9am Mt  

 
Friday 
9am Mt 

 
 

LITURGIES 
 

Tuesday 
9am Te Puke 

(Liturgy of Word & 
Holy Communion) 

 
Saturday 

9am Rosary Mt 
 

Anointing of Sick 
During Fri Mass at  

Mt   
17 Aug,  

16 Nov 2018 
 

Reconciliation 
Wed to Friday (Mt)  
8.30am to 8.45am. 

Sat (TePuke) 
4:30pm 

 
Maketu                

Maori Mass  
2nd Sunday 

11.30am 
3rd Sunday  Liturgy  

NEW WEBSITE:  www.allsaintsbythesea.nz 
Parish Priest:  Fr Stuart Young 
17 Gloucester Rd, Mt Maunganui 3116.   Ph 07 575 4807  (Parish office Ex 2) 
Email:  admin@allsaintsbythesea.nz  Office hours:  9am to 12 noon Mon to Fri  

MASS INTENTIONS FOR THIS WEEK: 

Mon     

Tues    

Wed     Klara Fikus 

Thurs      

Fri     

Sat & Sun     All Saints by the Sea Parish  
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